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City of Farmington Hills Announces Changes to City Hall Campus Access, 

as Eleven Mile Road Reconstruction Continues  
Visitors to City Hall, Police and Fire Departments, and 47th District Court  

will now enter and exit via the Orchard Lake Road driveway 
 
FARMINGTON HILLS, Mich. (June 7, 2024) — As construction continues on Eleven Mile Road 
between Orchard Lake and Farmington Roads, visitors to City Hall campus will no longer be able 
to exit via the Eleven Mile Road driveways. Beginning Monday, June 10, 2024 and until further 
notice, visitors to the City Hall campus, located at the southwest corner of Orchard Lake and 
Eleven Mile Roads, will continue to enter via the driveway on southbound Orchard Lake Road and 
will leave from the same drive.  
 
All City Hall campus driveways on Eleven Mile Road will be closed during this phase of construction. 
Visitors will access City Hall, the Farmington Hills Police Department, the Farmington Hills Fire 
Department Headquarters/Station #5 and the 47th District Court via Orchard Lake Road. The drop 
boxes and safe transaction zone, located on the north side of the Farmington Hills Police 
Department will continue to remain open. 
 
The City of Farmington Hills Department of Public Services anticipates that this section of Eleven 
Mile Road will remain closed to through traffic throughout the road construction project, 
anticipated to conclude in September. For occasional project updates, subscribe to the City’s 
eNews service. To receive urgent notifications, subscribe to FH Alert, the City’s emergency 
notification system.  
 
The City recognizes that this road construction may cause an inconvenience and greatly 
appreciates the community's patience throughout the project. The improvements will enhance 
transportation efficiency and safety for all residents. 
 
For more information on this project, contact the City’s Department of Public Services Engineering 
Division at 248-871-2560. 
 

### 
 

About the City of Farmington Hills 
The City of Farmington Hills is a place where everyone is welcome. Founded in 1973, it is one of the largest and most 
diverse communities in Oakland County. Farmington Hills is home to more than 83,000 residents who speak more than 
60 languages, and more than 75 Fortune 500 businesses, including multinational corporations like Nissan and Bosch. The 
city is known for its extensive amenities, including its 600 acres of parks, 90 athletic fields, six miles of hiking and 
walking trails, the Farmington Hills Golf Club, and an Ice Arena. Farmington Hills is also home to The Hawk, an award-
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winning, 245,000-square-foot recreational facility, which houses the largest municipal performance venue in the State 
of Michigan, The Hawk Theatre and The Hawk Makerspace. For more information, visit www.fhgov.com. 
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